
St. John’s PTL meeting 

March 14, 2017 

 

Present:   Cara Shaffer, Janet Pesch, Amy Salinas, Brandy Smith, Emily Cicerale, 

and Cheryl Witek  
 

Meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m.  Janet Pesch opened with prayer. 

President’s Report 

-Auction attendance appeared lower this year than last year.  The kid stuff was a 

very good addition! 

Treasurer’s Report 

-Preliminary Auction totals are around $6300.  We will have a final amount at next 

months meeting.  We made $3925 with checks and cash and $2048 with credit 

cards. 

-Income for food at the auction was $910 with $249.15 for food expenses.  We 

sold 96 meal tickets ahead of time and 21 meal tickets at the door.  We also sold 

24 a la carte tickets. 

-Pizza sales were up this year. 

New Business 

-Cara will put out another newsletter soon. 

-March Dining night out will be Jose’s at the end of the month.  Cara will ask Jen 

Kellner for the exact date and information for that. 

-April 7 is our next Family Night.  Janet Pesch will look into how much it would cost 

to hire the Racine Zoo or a few other things for that.  If those options are too 

pricey our default will be a family game night.  We will be sharing that night with 

the book fair and the Art Fair. 



-Mileager’s Money is our final fundraiser for this year.  Dena G. will be heading this 

up and it will start in April. 

-Last Day of School Carnival 

 -It will be held on May 31, 2017. 

-Cara will talk to Shannon P. to see if she has interest in organizing the 

carnival like she has in the past. 

 -PTL will sponsor a hot dog lunch for the school. 

-PTL Elections 

 -All positions are open this year. 

 -Cara will talk to Dena G. about signage and get that up soon! 

 -Cara will also put it in the newsletter to get the word out to all parents  

 

Next meeting is Friday April 7, 2017 at 5:30 pm (before Family night) 

Adjourn Meeting 

-adjourned meeting at 6:23 pm with the Lord’s Prayer 

 


